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Miranda Public School 

KOOKABURRA GAZETTE 

Principal’s Message  

This will be our final Newsletter for 2019. It has been a wonderful year for 

our students and staff at Miranda Public School.  

I wish all of our Miranda Public School community a safe, happy and restful 

holiday break and thank you for your support throughout 2019. 

 Thank you to the many families who came to our  year 6 graduation          

ceremony on Wednesday. Thank you to our  Wonderful Stage 3 Teachers for 

organising. 

A big Thank you to all our staff for their hard work throughout 2019—I hope 

everyone gets a great opportunity to relax , recharge and rest throughout 

the December  and January holiday period. 

 We wish Mrs Townsend all the  best at ANSTO in 2020. 

 

A special Thank you to Carol Stuart who came out to our Staff to                  

Development Day to run a mindfulness session with our staff this afternoon . 

We are now relaxed and ready to embrace that holiday  feeling. 

 

A safe and Merry Christmas to all. 

 

School Dates 2020 

Staff will return 28th January.  

Students in Years1-6 return January 29th.  

Kindergarten students February 3rd. 

Grade requirements for 2020 are          

attached. 

 

Narelle Chaplin 









 

PRINCI-
PALS 

CLOTHING POOL 

Clothing Pool is now closed for this year. 

We re-open for Term 1 2020 on Wednesday 29th January and Thursday 30th January.  We will also be open 

on Monday 3rd February. 

Back to normal from Wednesday 5th February 9am—10am and every Wednesday following during the school 

term. 

Thank you 

Heather and Faye 

The Clothing Pool Ladies 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




